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CONDOLENCE MESSAGE 
 
 
Sub: IIS Jeddah mourns the tragic death of its two beloved students and their relatives in a car crash. 

 
It is to inform with deep sorrow and heavy heart that two of our promising students Master 
Ayan Mohammad of grade XII and Miss Iqra Niaz of grade IX along with 3 of their relatives  
had a fatal end  in a horrific car crash on 11th July 2022 while returning from Thuwal(Jeddah)  
  
The bereaved staff, the school managing committee of IIS Jeddah,the Vice Patron and the 
School Observer deeply mourn the tragic death of Ayan and Iqra   and their loving family 
members. We pray to Almighty to bless their noble soul and give courage to the parents of 
the deceased   to bear the irreparable loss.  
 
 
 
 
     Chairman & Members      Dr. Muzaffar Hassan 
School Managing Committee       Principal 


